
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PORTSMOUTH CITY COUNCIL FORWARD PLAN FOR  

JUNE 2010 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cabinet Member for Resources at a 
meeting on 9 June 2010 will be invited to make decisions on the following: 
 

Replacement of Civic Office Telephone Exchange(s) 
 
The report by the Head of Information Services seeks approval from the 
Portfolio Holder for Resources to award a contract to the preferred supplier 
and proceed with the implementation of the capital scheme for a replacement 
telephony system serving the Civic Offices and adjoining City Council 
properties. 
 
These decisions are Key Decisions for the purposes of the Forward Plan, but 
they were not included in the Forward Plan for June 2010 published by the 
City Council on 14 May 2010.   
 
The Chair of the City Council’s Scrutiny Management Panel has been notified 
of the intention to make the decisions, in accordance with the City Council’s 
Constitution. 
 
The meeting of the Cabinet Member for Resources on 9 June 2010 will be 
open to the public, unless items are agreed as exempt in accordance with 
Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972. 
 
The Cabinet Member for Resources meeting is being held on Wednesday 9 
June 2010 at 8.30am in the Executive Meeting Room, Floor 3, The Guildhall, 
Portsmouth. 
 
Any questions about the proposed decisions may be addressed to: 
 

Mel Burns, Head of Information Services, Portsmouth City Council, Civic 
Offices, Guildhall Square, Portsmouth PO1 2AY. 

Email: mel.burns@portsouthcc.gov.uk.  
Telephone 023 9268 8797. 

 
Any questions about the Forward Plan may be addressed to Karen Martin, 
Democratic & Community Engagement, Civic Offices, Guildhall Square, 
Portsmouth PO1 2AL. Telephone 023 9283 4052. 
 
 
Date  1 June 2010 
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